

The Maritime Union of New Zealand Incorporated National Council Meeting held on the 11–12 August 2021 recommends and supports our members being vaccinated for the Covid 19 virus.

But also recognises the freedom of choice for our members and encourages them to make an informed decision.

Under a new law, the COVID-19 Public Health Response (Vaccinations) Amendments Order 2021, vaccination for port workers is now mandatory. Privately employed border workers must have had their first dose by 30 September 2021.

BOOK YOUR VACCINATION HERE

https://bookmyvaccine.covid19.health.nz

FOR MORE INFORMATION

Contact your branch official or www.munz.org.nz